
NEW YORK STATE SENATOR

Michael F. Nozzolio

Senator Nozzolio Welcomes Local First Responders at 2012 State of

the State Address

MICHAEL F. NOZZOLIO  January 5, 2012
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Following Governor Cuomo’s 2012 State of the State Address, State Senator Mike
Nozzolio met with local firefighters and emergency response personnel who were invited
to represent their communities at the event. The Governor’s address called for a new
statewide network of local and regional emergency responders to improve statewide
communications and help ensure that resources can be deployed effectively in emergency
situations.
“Our brave volunteer firefighters and emergency medical personnel represent the best our
local communities have to offer and serve as the first line of response when disaster
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strikes,” said Senator Nozzolio. “I was very pleased to see Governor Cuomo initiate
discussion on how emergency management services throughout our State could be better
coordinated and I look forward to working with him to ensure a positive impact on the
lifesaving services these individuals provide in the Finger Lakes Region.”
To watch video of Senator Nozzolio welcoming the first responders to Albany, click here.
Pictured from left to right are: Brian Dahl, Cayuga County Director of Emergency
Services; David Perkins, Aurelius Fire Chief; Rick Bond, Wayne County Fire Coordinator;
Tom Park, Waterloo Fire Department firefighter; Senator Nozzolio; Charlie McCann,
Seneca County Director of Emergency Services; Scott DeCook, Port Gibson Fire Chief;
Jack Newman, Deputy Wayne County Fire Coordinator; Jeff Harloff, Ontario County
Emergency Management Coordinator.

http://www.youtube.com/watch?v=khMGpWvjjwk

